
Reason for Amendment 

 

WDSU(TV)’s Second Quarter 2017 Children’s Television Programming Report was 

timely filed on July 10, 2017, and it was amended on October 29, 2018, to correct a mistake on 

the Report as initially filed.  The initial Report listed the program “Mystery Hunters,” which aired 

on the Station’s multicast channel on Saturdays at 6:00 am and 6:30 am, in the Digital Core 

Programming Summary section, and the program was factored into the Station’s calculation of the 

average number of hours per week of Core Programming broadcast on its multicast 

stream.  “Mystery Hunters” should have been reported, instead, in the Non-Core Educational and 

Information Programming section of the Report due to the time at which it aired.  In the amended 

Report, “Mystery Hunters” was listed in the correct section of the Report, and the calculation of 

the average number of hours per week of Core Programming broadcast on the Station’s multicast 

stream was revised.  The Station subsequently discovered a minor inaccuracy in the Report as filed 

on October 29, 2018; as such, the Report has been further amended as of October 31, 2018, to 

correct that inaccuracy.   
 


